
Address 

101 East Main 

3rd & Main Street 

New Market, IN 47965 

 
Mailing Address 

P.O. Box 326 

New Market, IN 47965 

 
Office Phone 

765-866-0703 

 
E-Mail 

nmwcumc@att.net 

 

Office Hours 

8AM-Noon 

Monday, Wednesday  

&  Friday 

 
Pastor 

William “Bill” Pike 

Phone & E-Mail: 

Cell:  765-719-0712 

bill.pike@inumc.org 

 
Secretary 

JoElla Haffner 

Cell:  765-230-0800 

METHODIST MESSENGER 

New Market  United Methodist  
NOVEMBER 

2021 NM 

P a s t o r ’ s  O f f i c e  H o u r s :  
Thursday, November 4th & 18th from 6:30-8:30PM or by appointment 

Dear Friends, 

 The story recently came up in conversation 

about how, well over a century ago, the women of 

New Market grew fed up with the saloon in town, and 

burned it to the ground. It’s an impressive story, and 

brings to mind the zeal of another woman, who over 

250 years ago did something which may have single-

handedly sparked the explosion of Methodism in 

North America. 

 Her name was Barbara Heck, and though you 

may have never heard of her, she is known as the 

Mother of the Methodist Church in America.  Heck 

had converted to Methodism in Ireland at the preach-

ing of John Wesley, and in 1860 emigrated to New York City with several other 

members of her community – Germans who had settled in Ireland half a century 

earlier.  Among her fellow emigrants was Philip Embury, an early Methodist “local 

preacher.” 

 Cut off from Methodist influences, the New York Methodists lost their fer-

vor and had even stopped having regular meetings.  That all changed one night in 

1766, when Heck walked in on a group of men from her community playing cards.  

She grabbed the cards, tossed them into the fireplace, and reproached the men for 

their sinfulness.  She then went directly to Embury and told him that if he did not 

begin preaching to the people, their damnation would be on his head. 

 Her words moved Embury, who went on to establish arguably the first 

Methodist church in North America (Robert Strawbridge was leading a Methodist 

congregation in Maryland by this point also).  His work sowed the seeds for the 

growth of Methodism in and around New York. 

With the coming of the Revolutionary War, Heck and her family, who were 

Tories, moved to Canada, where they facilitated the growth of Methodism yet 

again.  As we all know, the Methodist church went on to spread rapidly as the fron-

tier moved westward.  What we can easily forget is that, in many ways, it began 

when one pious woman interrupted a card game and demanded accountability from 

her community. 

       Blessings,   
       Pastor Bill 



By The Numbers  
Attendance & Giving Update 

 

September 19  
Sunday School Attendance: 21 

Sunday School Offering: $ 31.00 
Worship Attendance: 27 

Sunday Offering: $ 281.00  
 

October 3 
Community Worship | Picnic 

$353.00 donation to NMCC Food Pantry  
 

October 10 
Sunday School Attendance: 19 

Sunday School Offering: $ 53.00 
Worship Attendance: 25 

Sunday Offering: $ 1,445.00 
 

October 17 
Sunday School Attendance: 12 

Sunday School Offering: $ 25.00 
Worship Attendance: 25 

Sunday Offering: $ 744.00 
 

October 24 
Sunday School Attendance: 20 

Sunday School Offering: $ 35.00 
Worship Attendance: 27 

Sunday Offering: $ 973.00 

fa l l   
B a c k  
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November Church Meetings & Events  
  Wednesday, Nov 3, 7:00PM      UM Women’s 

  Sunday, Nov 7, 10:45AM       Holy Communion 

  Wednesday, Nov 10, 7:00PM    UM Men’s 

  Wednesday, Nov, 17, 7:00PM   Ad Council 

Steve Lidester 

Glenn Livesay 

Joan Livesay 

Brad Long 

Payton Long 

Eladio Lopez 

Mary Ann Lowe 
Jenny Lynn 

Mike Marcel 

Mary Jane Meadows 
Jan Minnick 

David Myers 
Linda Horn Myers 

Kim Oliphant  

Judy & Kevin Payne 

Marjorie Pike 
Richard Pruitt 

Dean Richmond  
Nancy Sandlin 

Norma Sillery 
Angie Staggs 

Mallory Stripling 
Melvin Sturgeon 

Talia 

Billie Ann Thomas 
Dion Thomas 

Jean Thomas 

Denisa Timberman 
Bill VanBebber 
Larry Wiatt 

John & Karen Wilbur 

Edna Williams 
Covid Patients 

Afghanistan 

Haiti 

Our deepest sympathy to the families and friends of 
 

Bob Baird & Dennis Weir 

Gary Austin 

Susie Austin 

Lois Ator 

Heather Billard 

Heidi Bonwell 
James Bosworth 

Marjorie Bowman 
Gloria Brand 

Teresa Brook 

Mary Evelyn Bruin 
Art Buck 

Judy & Byron Butler 

Judy Byers 
Shawn Byler 

James Caldwell 
Nancy Hampton Campbell 
Dick Chadd  

Rodney Coffman 

Marci Conkright 
Dan Cramer 
Patty Curry 

Kay DeBusk 

Debbie Ebaugh 
Kennedy Ellis 

Doug Fry 
Sue Howell 

Denise Hull 

Larry & Louise Hulse 
Seth Hutchison 

Christopher Johnson 
Linda Johnson 

Mitzi Keller 
Glenellen King 

Pete Largent 

Donna Lideski 

Barb Lidester 

Prayer Request 

November Greeter  
Cathy Pointer  

 

November Liturgist  
             7th     Rhett Welliever 
      14th     Larry Hulse 
     21st     Lori Hedrick 
     28th     Jacob Pike 
 

November Usher 
Dixie Ruggles & Marci Welliever 

United Methodist Women:   

Three UMW members met in fellowship hall Oc-
tober 6, 2021. Sheila Chadd opened the meeting 
at 7:00 P.M. reading the purposes of UMW. She 
also provided refreshments. 
 

Secretary's Report: The minutes from the Sep-
tember 1, 2021, meeting were read and ap-
proved. 
 

Treasurer's Report: Sheila Chadd presented the 
budget for 2022 and after discussion Brooke Pike 
moved to accept the budget; Dixie Ruggles se-
conded the motion and it passed. 
 

Unfinished Business: Dixie had talked to the presi-
dent of 50+ and it was decided to begin serving 
meals in April 2022. Money was collected for the 
World Thank offering. 
 

New Business: The following slate of officers was 
presented: President, Brooke Pike; Vice President, 
none; Secretary, Dixie Ruggles; Treasurer, Sheila 
Chadd; Spiritual growth, none; Education and In-
terpretation, Norma Sillery; Social Action, Ann 
France; Membership, Nurture and Outreach, 
Sheila Chadd; Communications Coordinator, Dixie 
Ruggles, Secretary of Program Resources, Kay De-
Busk. Dixie moved to accept the slate. Sheila se-
conded and the motion passed. 
 

The women will again purchase the rolls for the 
Thanksgiving dinner. Dixie was instructed to send 
a card of appreciation from UMW to Pastor Pike 
in celebration of pastor appreciation month in 
October. 
 

Closing: The meeting closed at 7:35 P. M. The 
next meeting is November 3, 2021, in fellowship 
hall. There will be a mission speaker. 
 



BLOOD DRIVE:  
Saturday, December 4th from 8:00AM-1:00PM 
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blessed 

New Market United Methodist 

Church will be a collection site 

for Christmas gifts for the     

Volunteers for Mental Health in 

Montgomery County. You may 

bring unwrapped gifts to the 

church Monday, Wednesday or 

Friday from 8:00am to 12:00pm 

before Sunday, November 

28th. 

More information 

 

Christmas Gift Drop-off 



 

November  2021 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1  2 3 UMW 
Meeting 
7:00PM 

4 Jane 
Jones 
Birthday 

 
Pastor’s    
Office Hours 
6:30-8:30PM 

5 6 

7 Holy  
Communion 
 

Daylight  
Saving Time 
Ends 
 

Robert  
Mitchell 
Birthday 

8 9 Bill & 
Brooke Pike 
Anniversary 

10 UMM 
Meeting 
7:00PM  

11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 Ad      
Council 
Meeting 
7:00PM 
 
Lana Buck 
Birthday 

18 Pastor’s    
Office Hours 
6:30-8:30PM 

19 20                
Community 
Thanksgiving 
Dinner 

21 NM 
Community  
Thanksgiving 
Service 
7:00PM 

22 23 24 Matt 
Green       
Birthday 

25 
  
 
 
 
Rhett 
Welliever 
Birthday 

26 27 

28 First   
Sunday of 
Advent 

29 New Hope 
Women’s 
Event 
 
Marcia Shaw     
Birthday 

30     



NEW MARKET UMC 
101 East Main Street 
P.O. Box326 
New Market, IN 47965 

PHONE # 765-866-0703 

Sunday School: 9:30 AM       
Worship Gathering: 10:45 AM 

NOVEMber 2021 
Methodist Messenger  

 

                  Come Worship With Us 

Find Us On Facebook!   

Just google New Market UMC Indiana and select New Market / Waveland United Methodist Church Indiana 

Organization| Facebook. If you have any pictures or events you want posted, please contact Lori Hedrick. 
 

Find Us On Our Website!   

Just go to www.newmarketumc.org or google New Market United Methodist Church Indiana  

If you have any thing you would like to put on the church website, pleas contact Rachel Welliever 

https://newmarketumc.org/

